
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carer, 

As you will be well aware from the current news coverage, schools are being asked to work 

remotely with children who are unable to attend at the moment.  Although the 

announcement gave us less than 24hr notice, we were already preparing to build this offer 

into our school provision anyway and that is why we are able to offer you safe and secure 

access to activities for your children from Monday.  

The service we will use is called Showbie and is used by thousands of pupils in schools all 

across the world. You will have a log on for your child which is unique to them and their 

class. The service allows teachers to put targeted resources on for each pupil or class and 

for you at home to add your own comments, photos of activities and even voice comments 

to help keep your child engaged with the content. 

I've attached login details and also a quick guide to show you how to access the resources. 

You can access the service through either a free to download app (on Apple or Android) or 

through your computer internet.  

If you need any help accessing Showbie or downloading this onto your phone, tablet or 

computer, please contact us at the academy and we will talk you through it.  We have also 

added the guide sheet to the website and will add any more useful information about how 

to get the best from Showbie as we have it. 

Thank you, take care 

 

Jennifer Duncan, Headteacher 

 


